
 

Hello everyone,

 

As of 1 July 2025 the Haberfield and Como Centre-based Community Access and

Participation Programs have officially moved from St Vincent de Paul NSW to Achieve

Australia, and we are delighted to have you with us. 

 

Familiar faces, same support 

You will still be greeted each day by the people you know – Jessica, Jacques, Le Kim,

Marcelle, Paulo, Fiona, Eunice, Brian, Jay, Edison, Fabian, Liying, Anna and Emma at

Haberfield. At Como, you'll continue to be supported by familiar faces like Jessica and

Camila, along with the wider community you've come to know and trust.

 

Nothing about your daily routines, activities or meeting times is changing, and your

usual contacts remain the first people to contact.

 

What’s happening behind the scenes 

Achieve’s systems now manage records, funding and other supports so everything

continues to run smoothly in the background while you focus on the things that matter

most. 

 

Thank you for making this possible 

This smooth hand-over reflects the goodwill of 42 participants and their families, the

dedication of 16 staff members, and the generous cooperation of the St Vincent de

Paul NSW community. Your confidence and support have set us up for a strong start

together. 

 

At Achieve Australia we partner with people with disability to create lives filled with

choice, independence and inclusion. We look forward to sharing that journey with you.

 

If you have any questions, please contact Bronte Rees – 0429 944 155 |

 svdptransition@achieveaustralia.org.au. We now have new dedicated phone numbers

for each location: 

Haberfield: 0420 916 448

Como: 0420 914 506

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jo-Anne Hewitt 

Chief Executive Officer, Achieve Australia 

Achieve Australia, Level 1, 1 Epping Road, North Ryde, NSW 2113, Australia, 1300 22 44 38
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